Dear Nursery,
We hope that you all had a super Easter and have been enjoying the lovely sunny weather.  We really miss you all being in school with us.  We have given your grown ups some activities for you to do at home.  Show them how clever you are and have lots of fun.  We would like you to take some pictures so that we can see what you have been doing.  

Take care and we look forward to seeing all your smiles in school soon.

Lots of love

Mrs Goodfield, Mrs Kumar and Mrs Earey 


Dear Parents,

We hope that you find the planning provided for next week useful.  We have added website links and pictures to give you some ideas.  Children in nursery learn best through play.  Some of the activities we have provided may only take a few minutes to complete but repeating the activities when you can throughout the week is really important.  

We would like you to take a few pictures of some of the things that you have been doing.  The pictures don’t all have to be linked to the planning provided and could just show some of the fun you have been having at home.  There are instructions on how to upload pictures and videos on the school website in the ‘Home Learning’ section  We will be able to see these pictures and send comments back through this system.

We understand that moving to the system of online learning is going to be challenging, especially with younger pupils and it will take time for everyone to get used to the systems.  Anything that you manage to do at home with your children during this time will be beneficial.  Feel free to contact school if you need our help in any way.

Take care, we are looking forward to seeing everyone back at school soon.
Mrs Goodfield & Mrs Kumar

